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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents it compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the First Vice Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to inform delegations that a meeting of the states parties to the Protocol of San Salvador will be held in the Miranda Room on February 6, 2007, at 10:00 a.m., to consider the document “Protocol of San Salvador – Proposal for the Composition and Functioning of the Working Group (CP/CAJP-2444/07) and any additional comments on it received thus far.
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